
MAY 25 1982

Docket No. 50-250

Florida Power 5 Light Company
A1TH: Dr. Robert E. Uhrig

Vice President
Advanced Systems 8 Technology

P.O. Box 529l00
Miami, Florida 33152

Gentlemen:.

p
/ I

By letter dated April 21, 1982, the Division of Licensing (DL)
staff'pprovedyour application dated April 5, 1982, and issued Amendment No. 85

to Facility Operating License No. DPR-31. This application related to
certain Technical Specification changes regarding boric acid transfer
pumps for Turkey Point Unit 3. Although your application stated that the
fee pursuant to 'IO CFR 170.22 woul'd be forwarded shortly, it has not been
received by us.

Based on information provided by the DL staff as a result of their final
review of your application, it has been determined that a Class III fee
Q4,000),is; a'ppropriate for this application. Therefore, you are requested
to remit the sum of $4,000 to this office.

Sincerely,

Original Signed bp".1

Reba H. 3iggs

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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